Mercy Secondary School
Kilbeggan

Thursday 26th January at 7:30pm

The Staff of Mercy Secondary School invite
6th Class students and their parents to visit the school on

Thursday 26th January 2017

The Principal will give an introductory presentation on the school
from 7.30pm to 8.00pm in St. James’s Hall, Kilbeggan.
Afterwards everyone will have an opportunity to meet the staff and take a
tour of the school

Enrolment and Assessment

All intending students are asked to attend between 10am and
1.30pm on Saturday 28th January for assesment.
Tests and exercises undertaken on the day assist the school in best
providing for the educational needs of incoming students.
They are not used for the purpose of selection or streaming.

For further details please phone (057) 93 32292 or email mercykilbeggan@eircom.net



